
Patricia Shurtleff Grant (“Patti”)
May 1, 1933 ~ Aug. 28, 2022

Dear Laurie, My deepest sympathy and prayer to you and your family. Your sweet Mom brings back memories of a

childhood long ago at Ensign School, the avenues, Bryant Jr High, East High school. I remember our friendship

over many years and always remember your Mom’s contagious smile. She was a wonderful teacher as well as so

many accomplishments. You have always emulated your mothers personality and love. I’m sorry so many years

have gone by without any contact but that special friendship has always been with me. I hope the memorial service

is a wonderful celebration of your Mom. Your long ago friend, Mike Coles

    - Michael Coles

Mom, its been almost 1 year and 3 months, since you left us. i miss you everyday and am so grateful you were my

mother, in this difficult mortal life of ours. You taught me so much...how to draw (anything), the talent of singing, the

love of Halloween and wearing costumes, how to love, laugh, and have fun. but you mostly taught me was, that i

wanted to serve others, be kind and compassionate, hang in there and not give up, and to love my Savior and

Redeemer...which is most important to me. thank you, my beautiful Mom!

    - Laurie Johnson


